
cent 3 IN THE SQUARE

September 1.5,2023

City of Kitchener Council
200 King Street West
Kitchener, ON N2G 4G6

Dear Council Members,

The Centre in the Square wishes to renew the Board terms of Becka Borody and David Cameron, who
are concluding their first three-year term.

We recommend they be renewed for a second three-year term effective January L, ZOZ4 and ending on
December 31.,2026.

lf you require any additional information, please do not hiesitate to contact me

Mary
Chair,

ever
in the Square Nominating Committee

101 Queen Street North, Kitchener, Ontario N2H 6P7 519 578 5660 519 57BgZ3O

Sincerely,


